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I am writing today in SUPPORT of this bill.  In Oregon we have a severe problem of 

tenant rights and less rights to actual home owners.  The process to get a squatter 

out of a home is extremely cumbersome and costly to the home owner.  Oregon 

needs more fair laws surrounding this, and I believe this bill is a good start.  Please 

vote YES on this bill.  


